
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

September 14, 2018 
 

CHARLEVOIX RESURFACING 
NEFF TO FISHER 

 
 
 
 
The contractor was able to get the curb removed this week and will be starting the curb 
capping next Tuesday. We are anticipating that it will take them the majority of next 
week and potentially into the following week to get all of the curbs capped.  
 
This work is being done by subcontractors that are not union and are not impacted by 
the labor dispute. Unfortunately Florence Cement Company is still impacted by the labor 
dispute and their schedule for paving is still unknown.    
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize for any inconvenience it may cause you. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 
 
Contractor: Florence Cement Company, Inc.    (586) 997-2666 
 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc     
   Stephen Pangori spangori@aewinc.com (586) 726-1234 
    
Thank You. 
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